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Breckland YAB Meeting 10/09/13 Breckland Business Centre Dereham.

Present: 
Anita Beckett, Chris Murray, Richard Gowler, Andrew Borgars, Marcus LLoyd, Beth McDade, Paul Wheetley, Carol Doherty, Keilan Davis, Katie Tippet, Zarah Williams, Terry Jermy, Dennis Crawford, Christina Fox, Leanne Willits, Laura Plume, Robin Konieczny, 

Apologies: 
Shirley Matthews, Peter Wilkinson, Jan Jeffries, 

Minutes of last meeting:
Young Commissioners enjoyed the residential, found it useful, The Matthew Project was good.

Welcomes:
1. Ice Breaker. 
Successes, challenges and developments for Breckland YAB.
Meeting split into three groups.

Group 1, Success = training very successful, Challenge = nerve-wracking experience, Development = better understanding of service users.

Group 2. Success = residentials, Challenges = commissioning projects, Developments = visit overseas projects.

Group 3. Success = summer activity projects, Challenges = commissioning projects, Developments = more detailed specifications.

2. Specification Drafts. 
AB took group through introduction to specifications. Spoke about the need to consider if it was better to focus on one area or spread funding out across the district. 

Meeting split into three groups again.

Group 1 looked at diversity, group 2 looked at bullying, group 3 looked at Drugs and alcohol, group 4 were going to look at sexual health but time constraint did not allow for this. 

Group 2 fed back on bullying. 
Andrew B said that bullying was not limited to Swaffham and Thetford so why focus only on that area? 
AB said that it was because of identified need.
CM asked how much was budgeted for this work? 
AB said £25k, 
AB asked should we put it out to whole area. 
RK warned that the broader the spread the less impact in an area. Could look at surface work over large area or in depth in smaller area.

CM suggested that awareness raising across area might form part of the approach? 
RK said if focus was on schools then this became a different project. 
AB asked if it was possible to combine with the diversity priority for a £50k project.
RK said that a £50k project is an issue with commissioning because of the different rules on £50k + commissioning.

A general discussion on way forward. 
CM asked what the Young Commissioners thought. 
Beth said that we should combine the projects but others said to keep it separate. 
CM said that part of the bullying project is about awareness raising and part is specifically focused on the Swaffham area. 
RK asked for a section on the audience of the project. 
There was a general discussion on this.

Group 1 fed back on diversity.

RK said there was a need to be specific about target audience. 
AB agreed with this need to identify audience. 
RK said there was also a need for impact measures. He also said that monitoring and evaluation needed 3 visits for QA. 
There was a general discussion about start dates for projects but the outcome was that the group will stick with them. 
ML wanted to discuss the pilots. 

AB said that we need to look at applications before decision can be made. 
RK asked Young Commissioners how much they thought it cost to run one school in Norfolk.
Young Commissioners made several guesses but were surprised to be told by RK that an average school cost about £5million. 

Meeting ended as Young Commissioners taxis arrived.

3. Membership

4. Future Agenda Items

5. AOB

Venue of next meeting.
